
PRODUCT INFORMATION LETTER #18-001 

Meritor HVS Australia Ltd
70-76 Berkshire Road

Sunshine North, Vic Australia

Date:	 	 February 2018

Subject:	 Discontinuation of RT-40-145-GA

Models:	 RT-40-145-GA		

Dear Customer,

Meritor® will cease to offer an aluminium option for the RT40-145-GA due to a supplier’s discontinuation  
of a core component. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

We currently have a very limited stock of aluminium carriers available and once allocated, Meritor®  
will no longer be able to accept any orders for the RT-40-145-GA. Please contact your Meritor® Sales 
representative to discuss quantities and availability for any immediate requirements.

Over the coming weeks Meritor® will work with our local OE partners to transition any RT-145 requirements 
to alternative Meritor® product.

Aftermarket

Aftermarket aluminium carriers will no longer be available and will be superseded to iron carriers for 
replacement. Aluminium and iron carriers are directly interchangeable.

For any questions relating to the above, please contact a Meritor® Australia representative on 
+613-9300-5200.

Issued by Product Engineering
Meritor HVSA Ltd


